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Grand Chapter of Kansas, O.E.S. 
Grand Secretary’s Office 

 

 
May 2021 

 
SECRETARIES – PLEASE DO NOT READ THE PART BETWEEN THE DOUBLE LINES IN CHAPTER.  IT IS POSTAL 
INFORMATION AND A COVER LETTER ONLY. 
 
 
 
Please check the contents of your email/envelope for the listed items.  Some items may be printed on both sides. 
 
Enclosed in this mailing is: 
 

1. Worthy Grand Matron’s and Worthy Grand Patron’s Initial Greetings  
2. Membership  Committee Letter  
3. Star FISH award information and form 
4. Flyer for Sewing Day 
5. Flier for Kansas/Nebraska Exchange Meeting 
6. Flier for 5 –State Exchange (to be held in Wichita)  
7. 50-50 Drawings Information 
8. Star Gazer subscription information  
9. MWGM letter regarding rescinding pandemic guidelines 
10. 2021-22 Contribution Form  

 

 

Grand Secretary Corner: 

 

Chapter Secretaries –  

*Thank you for submitting your Triplicate/Installation reports.  As of this writing I am still missing this report 

from 4 chapters.  Please contact me immediately and let me know what the hold up is.   

 

*50 and 75 year pin packets will be coming out to Subordinate Secretaries soon. They will contain everything 

you need for the presentation except the pins, which are supplied by the WGP.   We will use the Google form to 

track the presentations again this year.   Please DO NOT submit P-44 postcards.  (Funny I didn’t mail ANY out 

last year and received BUNCHES in return.  You must have secret stashes!)       

 

* Address Labels:  Secretaries:   I am enclosing an address label template for Grand Officers and Subordinate 

Secretaries for your use.  My apologies to those who have already sent out invitations.   

 

*Several Constitutional Changes were passed at Grand Chapter.  Be watching your mailboxes in the next couple 

of weeks for Ratification paperwork, which your chapter must vote on and return.  Late summer/early fall Blue 

Books will be reprinted with all updates from 2016-2021.   

 

Love---Christy 
 
 

          


